
 

 

Notification of Works 
REDBANK PLAINS ROAD UPGRADE 

STAGE 3 

INFO2414 

9 October 2023 

From Thursday 12 October 2023, nightwork is 
required to implement changed traffic 
conditions on Redbank Plains Road between 
Verran and Jansen Streets, Redbank Plains.  

WHAT WORKS ARE COMING UP? 

Nightworks are required to facilitate a traffic switch 
for southbound motorists along Redbank Plains Road 
between Verran Street and Argyle Street, Redbank 
Plains. 

WHAT TO EXPECT? 

 Traffic control vehicles and controllers to 
direct traffic 

 Reduced speed limit to 40km/h through the 
work area 

 Changed traffic conditions 
 Minor traffic delays may be experienced at 

night due Redbank Plains Road being reduced 
to one lane under traffic control.  

 Some dust and noise may be associated with 
these works and every effort will be made to 
minimise these impacts. 

WHEN WILL THIS WORK TAKE PLACE? 

Start 12 - 13 October 2023 

Duration One night (subject to weather 
and site conditions) 

Time and 
day 

Thursday - Friday 

8pm to 5am 

 

 

WHAT DOES THIS MEAN FOR ME? 

 Nightworks will commence along Redbank 
Plains Road from Verran Street to Argyle 
Street on Thursday 12 October 2023. 

 From 5am Friday 13 October 2023, 
southbound motorists along Redbank Plains 
Road between Verran Street and Argyle Street 
will be directed to the recently completed 
eastern roadway.   

 Local access will be maintained for residents 
and emergency vehicles including police, fire 
and ambulance. 

 If you have specific access needs or questions 
around these works, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 

The project team apologises for any inconvenience 
during these works and thank you for your patience 
as we construct this vital infrastructure for the 
region. 
 

CONTACT US 

To find out more about these works or the project, 
you can contact us by: 

✆  – 1800 600 163 (8am–5pm Monday to Friday) 

✉ – redbankplains@allroads.net.au  

 

  



 

       

 


